Together with God, we love, learn and grow



Headteacher: Mrs J Marsden	Friday 15th July 2022
Tel: 01964 533770	2021/22 - Summer Term
E-mail: admin.ris@ebor.academy	Parenthub: @RistonPA
Website: sigglesthorne.ebor.academy/	
Seesaw App: https://app.seesaw.me/#/login	
Twitter: @ristonschool	

Have a wonderful summer holiday!



On behalf of all the team at Riston Church of England Primary Academy, we would like to wish you a safe, happy summer break with your families. We look forward to seeing all our children in school on Tuesday 6th September.

Good Luck Year 6 - You've been amazing!



We would like to wish our Year 6 children every success in their next big step into secondary school. A service will be held at 9.30am on

Friday 22nd July at St Lawrence's Church to look back on all those wonderful memories of primary school and to celebrate the next adventure in their journey. The service will be led by Revd. David Messer and our Year 6 children. Parents, carers and families of our Year 6 children are welcome to attend.

Many thanks to the PTFA, who have funded a Year 6 Bowling Party at Hollywood Bowl on Monday 18th July.

Parking

Please continue to be mindful and courteous of our neighbours as we enter into our final week of children from Riston attending Sigglesthorne School. I would like to thank the school community for their patience over the last three weeks.

Heat Warning

Please be aware that there has been a Level 2 Heat Health Alert for Yorkshire and the Humber next week. We will be working hard to keep the children cool, please ensure your child has a drink and is wearing sun screen. If concerned follow NHS Advice on the signs of heat exhaustion:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/heat-exhaustionheatstroke

Sigglesthorne Beach

What do you do if you can't get to the beach...you bring the beach to you! Look at the fun the children have been having playing on Sigglesthorne Beach.





PCSO Road Safety Visit



Our local PCSOs visited school last week to teach our children how to keep them safe on roads. Children listened beautifully and asked very considered questions.

Farewell to Mrs Buttifant

Mrs Buttfant has taken the decision not to return to Riston in September. We would like to thank her for her service to our children and for all the joy that she brought to the lives of our Riston families.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast club will be available for children for Y3/4/5 (Sproatley) in the village hall from 8am and for those children attending Sigglesthorne school there is also a breakfast club on site from 8 am. Please e-mail the school office to book your place.

School Meal Prices In September

Unfortunately, rising costs mean we will be bringing the costs of a school meal in-line with school meal prices in other East Riding schools. In September the cost of a school lunch will be £2.50. Children starting Year 3 will be required to pay for a school meal as they no longer qualify for universal free school meals. If you feel your child is entitled to a free school meal, please contact:

https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/learning/schools-colleges-and-academies/school-meals/free-school-meals/

School Uniform & Sports Kit

Please see the school website https://riston.ebor.academy/uniform/

for details on our school uniform, including P.E. kit. Lots of uniform is available (some brand new) on our 'Grown out, not worn out' rail. Please do ensure your child has the correct uniform, including sports kit to start the new school year.

Y3/4/5 Friday 22nd July

As an end of term treat on the final day of school, please can you send your child in their school P.E. kit with a picnic lunch. Mr Roe and Mrs Prosser have planned a day of sporting and fun activities to celebrate the end of the school year.

Rock Up to Reading



In September, children in Year 1 to Year 6 are going to trial starting the day with paired reading. Children should be brought to the gate nearest to the school hall between 8.45 and 9am (registration closes at 9am). A member of staff will greet your child and take any messages you would like passed onto the team. This will allow older children to read with younger pupils and puts reading at the heart of our school day. The school day for Robins will remain the same and doors will open at 8.55am.

Sports Day

Many thanks to all the team for organising Sports Day last week. It was lovely to have so many of you join us for the event.

Dates For Your Diary

Monday 18th July - Year 6 Bowling Visit

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers' Service at St Lawrence's Church Sigglesthorne 9.30am Final day of term.

Y3/4/5 Day of sport and picnic at Village Hall.

Tuesday 6th September - School re-opens for Autumn Term.